
 

 Dear Parents and Children, 

  

Our Scholastic Book fair raised 

£1171 which will be converted to 

points for us to spend on books for 

the school. Thank you so much for 

your generosity. 

You can see what a busy week we 

have had this week! 

Fire engines, ducklings, sports fix-

tures, Shrek and lots of great learn-

ing too!  

 

The ducklings are growing so fast 

and will soon be visiting classrooms 

so that children can get to know 

these wonderful creatures. 

 

We are hoping to do some clearing 

of the pond soon too so this will 

be a great place for our ducks to 

play once they are fully grown. 

 

It was great to see some parents at 

our Maths workshop yesterday. 

Thank you to Mrs McWilliams for 

organizing this, you will see that the 

slides have been sent to you and 
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This week in school... 

 
Certificates: 

Writing: 
Hugo –Elm 

Arminas _Birch 

Jack-Hazel 

Rohit-Cherry 

Lucy—Sycamore 

Achievement: 

Maple– Amy 

Thomas– Willow 

Lena– Ash 

Halle– Oak 

Jacob—Rowan 

Echo-Jo– Beech 

Hawthorn -Bella 
Julian—Poplar 

Victoria—Chestnut 

Presentation: 

Eloise-Oak 

Jack-Ash 

Ernie-Rowan 

Amber-Beech 

Seb-Elm 

Luca-Birch 

Sofia-Hazel 

Alex-Cherry 

Rosie-Poplar 

Joseph-Hawthorn 

Oscar-Sycamore 

Christopher -Chestnut 

Values and Virtues: 

Stephanie, Olivia, Thalia, 

Idris, Lyra, CharlieT, 

Amy, Karshiyan, Isla C, 

Oscar, Emma, Adam 

Attendance: 

Chestnut 99.6% 

Behaviour  

Oak 

Coming up  
next week:  
• Year Anglo Saxon 

workshop 

• Year 5 and 6 netball 

tournament 

• Parents evenings 

• Cross Country 

hope you find them useful. 

 

Luckily the weather did not 

stop our Tag Rugby tourna-

ment from going ahead—the 

children were fantastic. 

 

Similarly the children did 

themselves and us proud at 

the netball fixture too this 

week. 

We are so proud of you all, 

not just your sporting prow-

ess but also what great am-

bassadors for the school you 

are. 

 

Hopefully the sun will shine 

for us this weekend and you 

all enjoy a happy and restful 

one! 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Kelly and  

Mrs Hall 

H ouse  Po in ts  
S t  M a r g a r a e t - 9 0 0  

S t  T h e r e s a  – 6 9 5  

S t  F r a n c i s — 6 7 3  

S t  P h i l i p — 4 1 9  

Fifth Sunday of Lent 

John 11:1-45 

Jesus today uses the image of a grain of wheat to 
talk about what is in store for him – death and 
resurrection. He says that one single grain of 
wheat can produce a rich harvest.  
Christ Jesus, fill us with your love and mercy and 
show us how to make a difference to the lives of 
our brothers and sisters around the world. Amen.  
Please take time to share the gospel with your chil-

dren 

 

From Sunday’s Gospel... 

 
 
Winnie was delighted to hand out a  
certificate to Taniha in Ash 
She has also loved getting to know our 
new ducklings, although is still somewhat 
unsure about them as they are growing 
so fast! 
 

Thank you! 
Thank you so much to all 

the parents who have 

helped us with our library 

this week. Your time, hard 

work and commitment is 

very much appreciated by 

us all. 

 
Apologies to Henry Fisher 
in Hawthorn who actually 
won the certificate last 
week! 



 

Contact us:  
St Peter’s Catholic  

Primary School  

Grange Road 

Leatherhead  

KT22 7JN 

 

Telephone:  

01372 274913 

E-mail  

office@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Website: 

www.stpeters-

leatherhead.co.uk   

 

Headteacher:  

Mrs Lisa Kelly 

Deputy 

Headteacher:  

Mrs Ruth Hall 

School 

Safeguarding 

Team  
If you are worried 

about something 

that your own, or 

another child has 

told you, or you 

think that they may 

be at risk of harm, 

please contact our 

Designated  

Safeguarding team: 

Mrs Hall (Lead) 

Mrs. Kelly (Deputy) 

Mrs. Walsh(Deputy) 

Mrs McWilliams 

(Deputy) 

Mrs Tucker (Deputy) 

 

dsl@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Supporting 

Families  
We are able to offer 

support to any  

families experienc-

ing financial difficul-

ties. Please contact 

us in confidence and 

we will do whatever 

we can to help you.  

 

FOSP News 

 
Easter Egg Hunt Volunteers 

We will be organising our annual Easter Egg Hunt on Friday 19th Apr - if you are able to 

help us hide the eggs please let us know.  

 
 
FOSP Committee: 

Come and join us as a co-treasurer - expert hands-on training provided to help us run events creating fun times for 

the children and raise money for FOSP projects. For more information, please get in touch with Alice, Cara or Becca, 

or email fosp.stpeters@gmail.com 

 
Summer Showcase - 13th July 

We are going to be running our summer event on Saturday 13th July and we are putting together a sub-committee 

who will only work on this event, with the first meeting soon. If you'd like to get involved, please get in touch. It's 

going to be a big fun day! 

 

 

 Busy Week! 
St Peter's hosted a mixed gender tag rugby tournament on Thursday 14/03. We had glorious sunshine and our year 6 

team showed excellent sportsmanship and enjoyed participating in the friendly round robin. We were fortunate enough 

to have the St John's boys ref the games and work with children on key tag rugby skills. Well done to all the children that 

participated, you did St Peter's proud! 

 

 
Netball club took two small teams to The Great Bookham 

school and they participated in their first ever competitive matches. They had to 

understand all the complicated rules of netball whilst also rotating around all the 

various positions. They embraced the experience and worked incredibly hard with big smiles on their faces. The Year 5 

team won 7-6, and year 6s fought hard but lost 13-7. Year 6s are looking forward to their tournament next week.  

 
Year 5 and 6 thoroughly enjoyed watching “Shrek—The Musical” at St Andrew’s this week, it was so lovely to see so 

many past pupils from St Peter’s involved too! 

 

Reception 

had their 

second visit 

from the Fire 

Engine this 
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Week beg 

11/03/24 
Year 5 Mission Week—details to follow  

12/03/24 Fire engine visiting Reception NEW 

14/03/24 Maths workshop—9.15am school hall NEW 

14/03/24 Year 5 and 6 Tag Rugby tournament—details to follow  

15/03/24 Coffee morning for parents from 9am in school hall NEW 

18/03/24 Parent Consultation Evening –details to follow  

20/03/24 Parent Consultation Evening—details to follow  

20/03/24 Year 5 and 6 Netball tournament—details to follow  

22/03/24 Cross Country Event—details to follow and Spring term Reading Challenge ends  

27/03/24 Year 3 Egyptian Day NEW 

28.03.24 School finishes for Easter Holidays at 1pm  

15.04.24 All children return to school  

8/05/24 Photographer in school  

Week beg 

13/05/24 
Year 5 Residential trip—details to follow  

Week beg 

13/05/24 
KS2 SATs week  

13/05 

&14/05/24 
Year 3 Feet First training—details to follow  

16/05/24 Year 3 trip to Wakehurst  

Week beg 

20/05/24 
Year 6 Bikeability Group 1—details to follow  

21/05/24 Choir at Primary Music festival—details to follow  

24/05/24 May Procession  

 Monday 27th –Friday 31st May—Half Term Holiday  

12/06/24 Reception visit to Gatton Park—details to follow  

14.06.24 INSET DAY - School Closed for children  

16/06-

19/06/24 
Year 6 residential trip—details to follow  

Week beg 

17/06/24 
Reception Mission week—details to follow  

4/07/24 District Sports event—details to follow  

13/7/24 FOSP Summer Showcase—details to follow  

23.07.24 School finishes for Summer Holidays at 1pm  

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

Dates for your diary 


